2018-2019 City of Newton

Memorandum



To: City Councilors

From: R. Lisle Baker

Re: Shared Parking Zoning Amendment

Date: July 6, 2018

Dear colleagues:

I was not able to attend the Zoning and Planning Committee Meeting when the Shared Parking zoning amendment was reported from Committee. While it is referred to as a pilot, it is designed to run for three years and is city-wide in scope, not just in one or two locations. Some of my questions are in the Planning Department memorandum, but not yet fully answered to my satisfaction.

Given the other issues we are addressing on Monday, and that this item was put on second call as a courtesy to me, I will move its postponement until the August meeting so we can attend to other business on Monday. That would also give everyone a chance to review the materials more closely, and decide about the item on a more informed basis.

Thanks,

Councilor Baker